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Shelburne Legion News: Election time!

	By Lesa Peat

 

Spring has finally sprung, and spring means Legion Elections.

Our elections begin Thursday, April 26, at 7.30 p.m. This is a time where you nominate who you think would be great on the

executive; a person who puts the Legion first not them self, person who is willing to go above and beyond to help with the success of

the branch, person dedicated to their position not just a title, a person willing to work with others, a person willing to teach and guide

others, a person who makes our Veterans and their dependants needs a priority, a person who can work well with fellow comrades.

This is a very important night, where the future of our branch is determined for the next year.

Please come out and vote for who you think will be a positive role model in their position.

This Friday, March 25, the branch is closed for Good Friday. On Saturday, the Kinsmen and Legion will be hosting a Musical Event,

featuring The Road Heavy Band as well as two other guest bands.

Admission is $15 each and will include a light buffet.

It all begins at 8 p.m. Age of majority only.

Our next RED Friday wing night will be on April 1 with The Pedestrians as entertainment.

I would at this time like to thank all of the students, volunteers and executive that have helped make this year such a success.  Job

well done everybody!

Happy Easter from Branch 220.
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